
Dear Families and Friends, 

We are living through incredibly difficult days that have required us Little Sisters to take 

drastic measures in all of our Homes. 

As you probably know by now, we have had to restrict all non-essential visitors from 
entering our Homes. This includes all volunteers, Jeanne Jugan Associates who are not 
employees, friends of the Home and most importantly, the Residents’ family members 

and friends. 

 
We are sorry for the inconveniences these restrictions have and will cause, but we want to 
assure you that we Little Sisters of the Poor are here for the Residents and for you. 
We remain fully committed to providing for the comfort and safety of each and every 

Resident in our Home and to keeping their families informed. 

For Resident family members, please call your loved one anytime, and do send them cards 
and messages. You may also call the Little Sister responsible for your loved one’s care or the 
Home’s social worker for updates. 

We will keep you posted of any changes in your loved one’s condition. 

For volunteers and friends of the Home, thank you for your prayers and offers of support. We 
will let you know if there is anything you can do to help. In the meantime please keep up the 
prayers and feel free to send notes or cards to the Residents. 

 


